
                                                                              
Civil Service Federal Employees Federal Employees Federal Employees
Retirement Group Life Health Benefits Retirement
System Insurance Program System

United States

Office of
Personnel Management
The Federal Government’s Human Resources Agency

Retirement and Insurance Service
Payroll Office Letter

                                                  
Number: P-99-11 Date: April 5, 1999

Subject: JOINT BENEFIT OFFICER/PAYROLL OFFICE MEETING
               

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that there will be an Interagency Advisory
Group (IAG) meeting on Monday, April 12, 1999 at 1:00 - 3:00 p.m. in the OPM
Auditorium, 1900 E St. NW, Ground Floor. 

The agenda will include the upcoming FEGLI Open Enrollment Period Preparations. 
This will be a joint meeting with the benefits officers group and you are encouraged to
attend.

If you have any questions please contact us on (202) 606-0606.

Robert A. Yuran, Chief
Financial Policy Staff
Retirement and Insurance Service


